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Review Safety Policy (6-2007) 
 

Any additions to the safety policy are due to V. Wadman by November 18th, 2024. 
 
 
WHMIS review 
 
 V. Wadman will look into a more advanced WHMIS training option for lab supervisors and 
S. Veres will ask Chairs to discuss this with their departments to see what kind of training they 
would be interested in. Any department feedback can be sent to L. Lucas. 

OTHER BUSINESS 


